
 
 
 

 
 

 

27 May 2021 

 

The Twin Towns and District Garden Club are holding a Flower and Garden show on the  

11th September 2021 at the Tweed Heads Civic Centre, Brett Street Tweed Heads. 

 

The attached flyer has details of the day’s events. 

 

There is also an opportunity to be involved in the many benching categories. 

 

If you would like more information, please contact me for a copy of the benching 

categories. 

 

 

Christine Hassall           0414340644 

Secretary 

Twin Towns and District Garden Club 

chrissieck25@gmail.com 

 

 
 
 

 


